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23rd March 2020 

 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council 
PO Box 364 
Whakatāne 3158 
 
Attention:  Todd Whittaker  

Director – Planning Works 
 
Re: AFFCO New Zealand Ltd’s application to renew the water take consent for the meat 

processing facility in Rangiuru  
 

Thanks for your email dated 16th March 2021.   

Consent 02 0194/1 details the water take from their bore.  AFFCO are seeking the following wording 
change: 

The daily quantity of water taken shall not exceed 1,636 cubic metres (360,000 gallons) and the 
maximum rate of taking shall not exceed 37.9 litres per second (500 gallons per minute). Water from this 
source will be used in emergency circumstances only. 

Should you have any questions or require clarification about any of the above information or 
documents, please contact the writer. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Luke Gowing 
Principal Environmental Consultant 
Argo Environmental Limited 
 
cc: Marleen Bosch (BoPRC), Adam Grant (AFFCO) 


